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Supplier Diversity Inclusion Plan 
 
 
Agency: Transportation Commission 
 
Contact: Reema Griffith 36-705-7070 griffir@wstc.wa.gov 
 Name Telephone Email 
 
 

The Transportation Commission is a small agency and has limited contracts. The Commission 
strives to utilize minority and women owned businesses in its procurements when possible 
whether it be the prime contractor or their sub-contractors. In 2017 the Commission will closely 
track purchase card transactions to verify whether or not the vendor is within a diverse group. 

Click or tap here to enter text.  


